

Tuesday 6th June 2017

Dear Parents,

I am delighted to have the opportunity to take Year 3 on our annual trip to visit Luton Central Mosque on Thursday 15th June. From my experience of taking previous classes here, I know the children will enjoy the opportunity to look around the building, view some Islamic patterns and calligraphy, explore artefacts and ask their own questions. This will support the children's understanding of work we have been doing in Religious Education about Islam.

Miles Maxwell, our Chair of Governors, will also be joining us on this trip. He sees it as vital that the trip goes ahead as he believes understanding of other people's faiths is the only way we will resolve world issues.

The coach will be departing at 9.15am and we will be back at school for lunch. The contribution towards the trip is £6.73 per child to pay for the return coach trip to Luton. Unfortunately, we will have to cancel the visit if there are insufficient funds as there is no additional funding available from any other source.

Many thanks in advance.
King regards,
Sarah Orton RE Teacher
X
Year 3 Trip to Luton Central Mosque Thursday 15 th June 2017
I give permission for my childto go to Luton Central Mosque, Luton on Thursday 15 th June. I enclose a voluntary contribution of £6.73.

Signed	••
--------	----